May 25, 2016
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of  _____________________________:
Your student has expressed interest in enrolling in one or more Advanced Placement courses for the 2016-2017 school year.  

As part of the course selection process for next year, conversations were held with students, grade records were reviewed, and teacher recommendations were considered to determine if students met the guidelines for enrolling in Advanced Placement courses.  That initial review has been completed and is noted below for you:

	Advanced Placement Course 
	Requested by Student
	Guidelines Met
	Teacher Recommendation
	Enrolled for Next School Year

	English Language and Composition (11)
	
	
	
	

	English Literature and Composition (12)
	
	
	
	

	Biology
	
	
	
	

	Environmental Science
	
	
	
	

	Studio Art
	
	
	
	

	United States History
	
	
	
	


Please Note: An additional fee is required for all AP courses (price to be determined once released by CollegeBoard). Families can qualify for a fee reduction, please contact Mrs. Hammaker for information.

For students who meet the guidelines AND requested on course selection sheets, the AP course(s) will be added to their schedule* for next year.  It is now expected that eligible students will attend the AP Course Orientation Meeting (scheduled for Monday, June 13 at 6:30PM) as this meeting will outline course expectations and summer work. A letter will be sent home during the first week of June and parents/guardians are welcome, and encouraged, to attend. 
For students who do not meet the guidelines, their course requests for 2016-2017 will be updated and alternate classes will be entered in place of the Advanced Placement course in question.
*Should any conflicts arise with the scheduling of AP Courses for your student, your family will be notified by the end of July 2016.
For students who have been recommended by the teacher (but did not request on course selection sheet), and are interested in enrolling in the course(s) for 2016-2017, the following must happen:
(1) Please schedule an individual meeting with the recommending teacher and AP teacher as soon as possible.  This will allow for the student to better understand the course and expectations.
(2) Attend the AP Course Orientation meeting as it provides important information about the expectations and work (summer work included) for the course.
Once these meetings occur, another meeting will be held with the counselor, where all thoughts and impressions of the student, teacher, and parent will be taken into consideration.  At that time, a final decision will be made regarding eligibility for AP course(s) for 2016-2017.   

Should you have questions about this process, please do not hesitate to contact the counseling office, at 518-523-2474 ext. 4018 or chammaker@lpcsd.org.
Sincerely,

Constance J. Hammaker
High School Counselor
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